

December 17, 1998

Mr. Gari Avins Firepower Displays Unlimited 14240 S.W. 256 Street Princeton, FL 33032

Dear Mr. Avins:

Thank you for helping to make the Miami Beach Chamber of Commerce Holiday Party a spectacular success. The party, in conjunction with the Greater Miami Convention & Visitor's Bureau was the biggest yet - with over 500 people in attendance. We were happy to see so many Chamber and Bureau members, community leaders and elected officials enjoying the delicious food, refreshing beverages and great entertainment that was offered.

The fireworks display you gave was impressive. It was the most outstanding occurrence in our party. We look forward to planning other events with you in the future.

Have a wonderful Holiday Season and a Happy & Healthy New Year!

Yours sincerely,

Tamara Erban

Program Director

MBCC

Bruce M. Singer, President/CEO, MBCC